Minutes of SCS Men’s Niners Golf Club General Membership Meeting
February 22, 2024

On Thursday, February 22, 2024, a general meeting of the Men’s Niners, pursuant to notice, was called to order at
10:30 AM. The meeting took place in front of the Palm Valley Pro Shop, following the day’s tournament.

The meeting began with Vice President, Louie Medrano, going over a list of upcoming events.

First, it was noted that on April 4, after our Club tournament of the day, we will have a picnic up at the Desert Vista
picnic grounds. Volunteers are being sought to help cook and serve hot dogs.

Next, the Club will sponsor an off site tournament at Angel Park on May 7. There will be a shotgun start, and players
are asked to arrive no later than 7:15 AM. Participation will involve a $10.00 fee for prize money, and a lunch will
follow. Tony C. will set up the teams.

We also are trying to plan a golf outing at Paute later in the season.

On Saturday, October 19, there will be a tournament at Eagle Crest, followed by a picnic up at the Desert Vista picnic
area.

Our Club Championship will be held on October 10 and 17.

Our out-of-town trip will be in Laughlin, the first weekend of October. Arrive on Sunday, Oct. 6, and play on the 7th
and 8th. Also a dinner cruise is being arranged.

Finally, we noted that our Holiday Party will be held at the Sun Coast on December 5. Joe will once again,
entertain. Other venues were explored, but all involved a far greater cost. We are trying to have an exceptional
party, so the cost may be a bit more.

Louie then noted that Niners decals for your golf cars are available for $6.00.

He further noted our need for volunteers to serve as backups, when Club officers might otherwise be
unavailable. Likewise, we are seeking volunteers for various committees.

Next, it was noted that schedules are available for course plugging and reseeding.

During the meeting, we were advised that Carmine, a former member, had passed away, and that his wife was
putting up his clubs for sale.

President, Hugh Lichter, then discussed the findings of the Oversight Committee, noting that new golf cars were
being ordered for the respective courses, and that over seeding will take place the end of April. Further noted was
that a new starters' shack will go up at Eagle Crest.

At the suggestion of some of the members, it was decided that our financial report, which issues every other month,
will be sent out to the entire membership.

Finally, for those who have yet to enter, the hole-in-one pot will require a $10.00 payment. This applies to the Eagle
Crest pot and to the pot for Highland Falls and Palm Valley.

Following appropriate motion, the meeting was adjourned at 10:40 AM.

After the meeting, Board members agreed that a general meeting will be held on May 2, in order to address a
possible need to change our Operating Procedures (Bylaws). Proper notice will be given in the Link.

Steve Brenner
Club Secretary



